
Dear Parents,  

Welcome back after the Easter break amidst the 

swathes of early summer sunshine. 

A full weekly bulletin will be circulated on Monday 

of next week but as it is another busy term, there 

are a number of reminders and 

updates for your information, for this 

half term.   

Parents’ Evenings 

We are holding our second round 

of parent consultations next week 

on Tuesday the 25th and Thursday 

the 27th of April.  As we mentioned before 

the Easter break, please book your slot through the 

website; if you unable to do this please email or 

telephone the school.  We will be sending out your 

confirmed time slot on Friday of this week. 

Clubs 

Clubs will begin on the week beginning the 1st of 

May and we will be sending out a sign-up letter 

next week. Cookery club will begin again on 

Thursday 25th April between 1515 and 1615.  

Dates for your diary for this half term 

Please also be mindful of the following dates for 

your diary. 

Friday 21st April - Puffins to 

Porthcurno – As per the letter 

yesterday, please drop off and 

pick up your child from the PK 

Porthcurno Museum at 0900 and 

1500 

Tuesday 25th April – Remote 

Parents’ Evenings 

Thursday 27th April – Face-to-

face Parents’ Evenings 
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Monday 1st May – Bank holiday – school closed 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday – school closed 

Tuesday 9th May – Year 6 SATs Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test 

Wednesday 10th May - Year 6 SATs Reading test 

Thursday 11th May - Year 6 SATs Maths 1 and 2 test 

Friday 12th May - Year 6 SATs Maths 3Monday 15th May – Friday 19th May – Key stage 

1 SATs week 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – Half Term 

Lastly, 

Sadly, Miss Trenoweth will no longer be working with us at St Levan, she has 

successfully secured a full-time teaching post at St Just Primary School before 

the Easter period.  This is a wonderful opportunity for her to further her 

teaching career in a full-time position in a larger school setting.  We wish her 

every success within her future teaching career and thank her for her positive 

contribution to our school community over the past year.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr Mark Francis 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


